
	



“O come, let us sing unto the Lord: Let us make a joyful noise to the rock of our salvation” Psalm 95:1.  
We praise the Lord for all the answered prayers and needs supplied. Nancy and I want to thank each of 
you for your prayers and faithful support. We appreciate all that you do for us.	



We ask that you continue to pray for the work here and, most of all, for the people here in Delta Junction 
and surrounding communities. So many that we know are struggling physically with life-threatening 
illnesses.  We praise the Lord that some of them know the Lord as their Savior, but sadly, most of them do 
not.  Please continue to pray for the small group that is coming to the services and Bible studies.  One 
young lady that has been visiting has tried nearly every religion in town.  Please keep her and her young 
daughter in prayer that they will be saved.  	



I praise the Lord for the door that the Lord has opened at the clinic here in town.  I have the opportunity to 
meet with the staff daily for prayer and devotions.  I have been able to pray with some of the patients and 
share the Gospel.  We also visit the dear residents and staff at the senior assisted living center almost 
every day.  We pray with some and share the Gospel with others.  Please pray that this door too will stay 
open and that some resident and staff members will be saved.  Sadly, a lady in town recently made the 
statement that she would never have supported the building of the clinic if she knew that it was going to 
be a ministry type clinic.  I thank the Lord that I have this freedom, for now. It seems it only takes one 
person to complain and then the freedom is gone.  So please pray that this door stays open and that I will 
continue to be able to share the Gospel and pray openly.  But most of all pray that souls will be saved.    	



Please continue to pray for our medical needs. I praise the Lord that I am doing better.  I appreciate all the 
prayers.  Nancy is having good days and we praise the Lord.  Her levels are staying steady, not great, but 
the doctor is pleased with the progress made in the past year. We did have a little set back last week when 
we saw the heart doctor.  It did not surprise God, but after 3 years of check ups with no change, this check 
up revealed her heart function had decreased.  The doctor wants another echocardiogram in six months.  
The doctor explained the possibility of surgery in the future to repair or replace the mitral valve.  We are 
trusting the Lord.  He is in control and knows everything that is taking place in our lives. 	



Please continue to pray for our medical and financial needs and also please help us pray for a more 
reliable vehicle.  Our old truck is requiring more and more repairs and is not dependable.  We are praying 
that the Lord will supply the funds for a newer one if it is His will.	



Thanks again for all that you do for us and may God bless you greatly.	



Your Missionaries,

ERNIE AND NANCY WYRICK	


P O Box157 	



Delta Junction, AK 99737	



Ernie’s cell - 907-378-6691	



Nancy’s cell - 907 -803-0692	



SENDING CHURCH	


McLeansville Baptist Church	



P O Box 197 	



McLeansville, NC 27301	



Phone: (336) 697-8121	



MISSION AGENCY	


World Wide New Testament	



Baptist Missions	



P O Box 725	



Kings Mountain, NC 28086 	



Phone: (704) 730-1440	
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